Present: Katherine M. Ring, Chairman, Leslie MacNeil and John J. Jones, Betty Shaw, Secretary.

The selectmen met at 7:30 signed checks, two building permits. One for Chicago Cutlery Manufacturing, Inc. Goodell Division and one for Real Keene Gas Service Corp. Donald Paige was called on his and requested to submit a plot plan before the selectmen can make a decision on his application.

Intent to cut from Monadnock Forest Products was signed.

Selectmen accepted minutes as presented.

Brian Brown gave a weekly report of his departments activities for the past week. Good week save for some long and late hours. Some DWI's cited over week-end in an all out attempt by several towns to put an end to DWI. Officers in several towns stopped cars for a general check. Brian found the drivers co-operative for the most part even after being stopped for as many as three times in the evening as they passed through the towns.

George Cole, Road agent said everything is all set for TRA completion. He was told that Biltmore Rd. and Buttercup Lane are in need of raking. K. Ring will call Mrs Corson to see if she is willing to wait till spring for the problem of her drive being corrected. Weather may not hold to have it hot topped this fall. If she is willing, George will put it on the top of the list for the spring.

Pauline Whitney is concerned about Aiken St. becomming an ice problem this winter. She said the water comes down the street and into the cellars of the homes. Shw would like to go to the State and have them clear the matter up.

Selectmen agreed to meet with the road agent at the North Branch Fire Station to look into just what can be done to correct the water problem at the station.

A meeting was set up with the fire companies for December 12 at 6pm at Co. #1. This meeting is to come to some decisions as to the use of town money for the department and decision making.

Mr. Pleasant said there was a change in the proposal for the recycling. There should be some income if it goes into effect, but no outlay of money since the town will not have to build the bins. Francestown is already collecting glass, therefore they will not go into the project with Antrim and Bennington. First step would be to separate the glass and there would be room to expand at a future date.

Jim Dennison will go down to check on Depot St. for the selectmen. He gave two names to be appointed to the planning board as alternates. The selectmen approved of both Rachael Reinstein and Richard:

McCullough. There will be an amendment to the zoning ord. in regard to the mobile home law. Sub division for the sole purpose of having a mobile home sub div for five or more mobile homes on one piece of property.

T. Nichols, Jim Dennison and E. Tenney will set up a time to talk to the selectmen in order to have alternatives to give the town people in place of town managers.

Changes had been made on Mr. Willies building permit for the Real Keene Gas Company. All three selectmen approved the changes.

I'M' Mr. Daniel Grants application for an abatement was denied. Two appraisers went out two years in a row and each increased the value of the property in question. Letter to Mr. Grant to go out this wk.

Letter to go to Ross Fleming, his elderly exemption was discontinued since he has produced no proff of income nor assets to the selectmen and no tax forms which he had promised to send.

, \(\rangle_{\gamma_1} \rangle_{\gamma_2} \rangle_{\gamma_1} \rangle_{\gamma_1} \rangle_{\gamma_2} \rangle_{\gamma_1} \rangle_{\gamma_2} \rangle_{\gamma_1} \rangle_{\gamma_1} \rangle_{\gamma_2} \rangle_{\gamma_1} \rangle_{\gamma_2} \rangle_{\gamma_1} \rangle_{\gamma_2} \rangle_{\gamma_1} \rangle_{\gamma_1} \rangle_{\gamma_2} \rangle_{\gamma_1} \rangle_{\gamma_2} \rangle_{\gamma_1} \rangle_{\gamma_1} \rangle_{\gamma_2} \rangle_{\gamma_1} \rangle_{\gamma_2} \rangle_{\gamma_1} \rangle_{\gamma_2} \rangle_{\gamma_1} \rangle_{\gamma_2} \rangle_{\gamma_1} \rangle_{\gamma_2} \rangle_{\gamma_2} \rangle_{\gamma_1} \rangle_{\gamma_2} \rangle

Went over the problems of the new tax bills. They do not show a credit balance and no payments were sent in so there is no record on the new bills showing the balance due on each property. Will call Granite State to see what can be done to eliminate some of the problems.

Secretary left at 11:15...ugh B. Haw